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‘Government of West Bengal
Directorate of Forests,
Office of the Divisional Forest Officer, Durgapur Division. o)

Aranyapally, Shashtri Avenue, Durgapur-12.

E-mail- dfodurgapur@yahoo.in -
Office Tel. - 0343-2999651

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

RECOMMENDATION REPORT
TO WHOMEVER IT MAY CONCERN

Considering the fact that Forest la-nd area of 38.38 Ha. Applied for diversion by Eastern
Coalfield Limited in Tilaboni Mouza ( 38.38 ha.) is the barest minimum needed for doing underground
mining in an economical way. There are 13085 trees of various girth( as mentioned in the detailed
enumeration list ) present in the land applied for diversion. It does not from part of any endangered
wildlife habitat.

Moreover as the project is an underground Mining Project and does not require felling of trees so
there is no effective loss of forest cover as well as wildlife habitat.

Hence the proposal is hereby recommended for approval.

(Nilratan Pand4, W.B.F.S.)

(’gf\:ﬁsiuhé, A Divisional Forest Officer
Date: 02-02-2022 Ve 0%‘,,}\ Durgapur Division
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